Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
Northwest Florida Water Management District
The Northwest Florida Water Management District announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: February 11, 2021, 1:10 p.m. CT/2:10 p.m. ET
PLACE: Emerald Coast Utilities Authority Board Room, 9255 Sturdevant Street, Pensacola, Florida 32514.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: In accordance with the timeframe set forth in Section 120.525, Florida Statutes, a public hearing is hereby noticed within the timeline for the Florida Forever 2021 Water Management District Work Plan Annual Report.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Carol Bert at (850)539-2634, Carol.Bert@nwfwater.com.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 72 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Division of Administration, (850)539-5999. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Carol Bert at (850)539-2634, Carol.Bert@nwfwater.com.
